
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

At the request of residents, I recently sought an update from the City
Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership about future pavement surfacing
improvements planned along Perth Road.

I have been given the following update :

“The  section  between  West  Wynd  and  Springfield  (south  side)  is
currently in the 2022-23 Footway Programme.

This summer, the footways that receive the worst condition score (5 or
6) are then further detail scored to produce the 5 year Footway
Programme

There are many sections of Perth Road that will be looked at for
inclusion.”

http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-perth-road-dundeewestend-11/
http://www.government-world.com/getting-things-done-perth-road-dundeewestend-11/
https://1.bp.blogspot.com/-eZeDicT66lA/YG74U5I_7cI/AAAAAAAAc_4/rkcwdRgeKtkrVE-rdkOPz-eNUxhPhrsrACLcBGAsYHQ/s320/GTD.jpg

